CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06175-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 3:09 PM

To: '‘Genevieve Benchetrit'

Subject: RE: From AARP re: FPL increasing their rates

Dear Ms. Benchetrit,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Genevieve Benchetrit [mailto:GenevieveBen@msn.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 1:30 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: From AARP re: FPL increasing their rates

Dear Sir/Madam:

It is an outrage to hear about FPL wanting to increase their rates in Florida's residents. Cost of life, housing,
medicine has already increased tremendously past few years, salaries and social security has not! people
cannot afford medical treatment, medicine and/or food, nor decent housing. People certainly don't need extra
burden in their lives.

Please reconsider and don't let more crucial additional costs on most people who live here in Florida.

Best Regards,

Genevieve Benchetrit, Senior Citizen

43 SW 15th Avenue

Boca Raton, FL


FPSC Commission Clerk
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